
 
 
 
 
 
Gregory Chew 
Senior Planner  
Sacramento Area Council of Governments 
1415 L Street, Suite 300 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
February 23, 2024 
 
Sent via e-mail  
 
Dear Mr. Chew;  
 
Subject: Request for Extension – 5th Street Improvements (L Street to Pole Line Road)    
 
The City of Davis is requesting an extension for the reimbursement and delivery of the 5th Street 
Improvements Project with the SACOG ID YOL19537. This extension request is for 6 months to 
allow for the consultant to complete an intersection operational analysis and engage additional 
community outreach prior to the completion of the corridor study. The anticipated new 
completion date would be October 31, 2024.  
 
Please let me know if you have any comments of questions. I can be reached at 
rchapman@cityofdavis.org or by phone at (530) 747-5848.   
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Ryan D. Chapman, P.E., T.E.  
Assistant Director of Public Works – Engineering and Transportation 
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